
City of Columbiana 
COVID-19 Update | February 5, 2021  
 
The City of Columbiana is practicing the following guidelines in 
accordance with Ohio Public Health Directives from Ohio Department of 
Health.  
 
1.  There will be no mass gatherings that bring together 10                 
 persons or more.  
2.  Social distancing is urged. (six feet away.) 
3. All City of Columbiana services will continue. The public should 

expect normal service with the understanding that phone 
communication is optimal to initiate such service. The City of 
Columbiana services will continue under the following conditions: 

 a.  As of April 9th, 2020 payments may only be done by   
  drive up drop box, bank payments, US mail, or     
  online by visiting the city’s website at       
  www.columbianaohio.gov (the online fee is waived    
  until further notice) 
 b.  For NEW utility services with the City of Columbiana or for  
         special circumstances regarding payments – call the Utilities  
  Office at 330-482-2173 option 1 to schedule an in-person  
         appointment. 
 c.  Columbiana will temporarily cease the in home water   
  meter change out program. 
 d.  Columbiana Building permits are available only after    
  scheduling an appointment by calling 330-482-2173       
  option 2.  
 e.  Please do not come to any City department without a   
  prior phone call and appointment until directed                
  otherwise. 

http://www.columbianaohio.gov/
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  To reduce the length of the Coronavirus Pandemic it is urged that 
Columbiana residents utilize the following procedures: 
 
 - If you have a compromised immune system, you are urged to       
    self-quarantine. 
 - Wash your hands for 20 seconds with soap and water                   
   frequently 
 - Cover your cough or sneeze into your arm 
 -Stay at home  
 - Avoid touching your face 
 - Avoid hand shaking 
 - Wear a mask 
 - Maintain supply of essential medications 
 - Call family and friends and monitor their health if they          
    are vulnerable. 
 - Frequently touched surfaces should be cleaned regularly                   
    with disinfecting sprays, wipes or common household cleaning        
    products 
 - Be kind to one another 
 
 
Please visit the city website at www.columbianaohio.gov and 
click on the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information and Resources 
link.  
You can also visit www.coronavirus.ohio.gov  or call the  
 Coronavirus line at 1-833-427-5634. 
 

http://www.columbianaohio.gov/
http://www.coronavirus.ohio.gov/

